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Thank you, Mr. President,

Kazakhstan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Canada and thanks it for the presentation of the National Report.
Kazakhstan commends Canada for its continued commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights and takes positive note of the follow up measures taken by the Government of Canada to further enhance its human rights protection system.

We welcome in particular the measures in the areas of advancing gender equality, multiculturalism and the special attention paid to the rights of vulnerable groups.

At the same time, we note that the situation of Indigenous peoples remains one of the most pressing human rights issues in Canada.  

In this regard, we would like to recommend the following:

· Take additional steps in order to improve the standard of living of indigenous peoples in Canada;

· Enhance the efficiency of measures aiming at better preventing all forms of violence against indigenous women and girls.

On another note, Kazakhstan would also like to express its concern over the rise of Islamophobia in certain provinces of Canada and we would therefore like to recommend Canada to pay more attention to this issue. 

We wish Canada success in passing the third cycle of the UPR!
Thank you, Mr. President!
